
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 
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IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0452) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network     

 

Senator Cash asked: 

Since the announcement of the construction of a new centre at Wickham Point in 
Darwin, have any contracts been signed? With whom and for what? 

Answer: 

The Department signed an Agreement for Lease with Wickham Point Development 
Pty Ltd on 1 June 2011. 

 


